From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
Sent: Thursday, 29 August 2024 12:42 PM

To: DA Submission Mailbox

Subject: Online Submission

29/08/2024

MR ANTHONY GLEESON

3 /252 ALLAMBIE RD
FRENCHS FOREST NSW 2086

RE: DA2024/1003 - 3 Rickard Road NORTH NARRABEEN NSW 2101

Good afternoon

| refer to the proposed development at 1-5 Rickard Road Narrabeen.

We are the owners of 2-8 Rickard Road Narrabeen. We support the proposed development at 1-5 Rickard Road
Narrabeen, and note that an alternative to a flood storage system has been incorporated in this design. We have no
objection to the alternative flood storage solution, and if Council were to deem that appropriate, we may seek to

apply that to our own development at 2-8 Rickard Rd Narrabeen

Regards
Anthony Gleeson





